
UAW LOCAL 1250  

INFORMATION BULLETIN  
MARK PAYNE, PRESIDENT  

 KEVIN KALINOWSKI, CHAIRMAN 
Local 1250                                         uawlocal1250.com                          SEPTEMBER 17, 2019  

We Stand with the UAW GM Workers! 
Local 1250 is committed to standing with our brothers and sisters who are on strike at GM, in 
pattern bargaining, they are making the first sacrifices toward all of us getting a better contract. 
UAW Local 1005 has sent this message for those wishing to assist: the immediate need would be 
for snacks wrapped individually for members to have out on the picket line. Of course water also 
can be delivered to their hall for distribution. 

Any Local 1250 members volunteering to be on the line should first check in at Local 1005 to 
sign in (so they can be thanked properly later) and receive a copy of the picket line rules. At that 
time the strike committee will get you to the gates that need the most attention. Please no 
homemade signs or any signs used in any other past labor disputes. Even a simple act like driving 
by the picketers and honking your horn in solidarity goes a long way in boosting their moral. 
 
The Union Hall has been getting numerous calls concerning the status of their Ford Health Care 
benefits. Your benefits are not affected by the current GM Strike. But this strike and this contract 
has everything to do with your future health care and what we will pay! We must stand together 
to protect our health care! 
 

Family Days 
Please check to see if you have used your contractual Family Day, the negotiated time off from 
our current agreement is not carried over to the new contract. Employees with unused Family 
Days from the 2015 Collective Bargaining Agreement may use them through December 31, 
2019.  Any remaining unused Family Days from the 2015 Collective Bargaining Agreement after 
December 31, 2019 will be forfeited. Use it or you lose it. 

 

Supplemental Opportunities 
Those employees currently working on the V-6 assembly line who wishes to work opportunities 
on Saturdays and Sunday on the I-4 assembly line, please sign up for these supplemental 
opportunities in the V-6 Office. 
 

UAW/Ford National Contract Extended 
While GM is currently on strike, locally we will continue to meet with the Company hammering 
out an agreement while our Ford agreement is extended. This is not uncommon when another 
company has been identified as the lead such as is the case with GM. We will keep you informed 
of any developments as they happen. As we work toward a good agreement, we thank you in 
advance for your solidarity with your union.  
 

In Solidarity, 
 
 

MARK PAYNE, PRESIDENT             KEVIN KALINOWSKI, EP1 BLDG. CHAIRMAN 
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